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Registrar Stakeholder Group Position Regarding 
Improvements to The Registrar Accreditation Agreement
BACKGROUND

The Registrar Stakeholder Group (“RrSG”) has been asked to provide feedback regarding the Initial Report for Improvements to the Registrar Accreditation Agreement ("RAA Improvements").  This position paper captures the overall sentiment expressed by the RrSG Executive Committee members who provided feedback about this matter.  Due to time constraints, however, no formal vote regarding this position paper was taken.  

RrSG POSITION

The RrSG appreciates the effort of the RAA Improvements Drafting Team.  A tremendous amount of work has been performed to date by the participating members from both SubTeam-A and SubTeam-B and the RrSG is thankful for such extensive community participation.

The RAA is a chief concern for registrars and the RrSG welcomes opportunities to participate in further discussions with the community as the process for proposed RAA Improvements advances.  
CONCLUSION
The opinions expressed by the RrSG in this position paper should not be interpreted to reflect the individual opinion of any particular RrSG member.  
